ID,

We would like to formally withdraw the rezoning application REZ-2021-28. We will be resubmitting a
request for R-A zoning to be turned in by the aforementioned deadline of January 5% to get on the next
round of meetings.

Thank you for your help.
Thanks,

Nick Clark

12 STONES ENGINEERING
2944 Dasher-Johnson Rd.
Valdosta, GA 31606

Tel: (229) 474-4060

Mobile: (229) 292-6855
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